
 

 

11th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 Longford Park Visits 
 

Year 5 will be visiting Longford Park to film their performance on Henry V with Ms Jordan from Chorlton 

High. The dates are as follows: 

 

 5PS – Tuesday 11th May 2021 

 5CC – Tuesday 18th May 2021 

 5MW – Tuesday 25th May 2021 

 

As this is a local visit, parental permission is not required for your child to attend. All visits will take place 

in the morning and the children will be back at school for lunchtime, so lunches aren’t affected. 

 

 

We will be walking to and from Longford Park so please make sure your child has appropriate footwear 

on the day. 

 

All costumes and props will be provided by Ms Jordan. All that is asked is that children wear non-

branded, plain clothes – any colour or pattern is allowed. The children who are playing the role of a 

soldier are asked to wear black/dark trousers or leggings. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Paul Salisbury, Claire Cawley, Joe Welsh and Midge Murray 

Year 5 Teachers 

 


